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to 19 3 3 he worked in Surinam. His skill in music, which he had 
studied with distinction in Tilburg, was invaluable to the mission. 
His compositions helped to enhance liturgical celebrations and were 
of advantage in the instruction of the people. Brother Anselm died 
in Wittem on 25th May 1946. 

BOON Joseph 
Was born in Halle in the archdiocese of Malines on 5th September 
1900. He took his vows as a Redemptorist in St. Trond on 20th Sep
tember 1922 and was ordained priest after completing ·his studies in 
Louvain on 21st September 1927. After gaining his licentiate in let
ters in the university of Louvain he taught literature in the juvenate 
of the Belgian province. His plays and other writings on religious 
themes were highly regarded in Belgium, and some have been trans
lated into other languages. Father Boon died in Ghent on 5th April 
1957. 
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BORDEAUX 

The house and church under the patronage of Our Lady of Perpetual 
Help in Bordeaux owed their origin to the generosity of the abbe La
marque. Wishing to introduce a Congregation of missionaries, he of
fered a house in Coutras. It was gratefully accepted by the superior 
of the province of France and Switzerland, but after a few months 
it was found more convenient to transfer the community to the city 
of Bordeaux. It was established there on 6th January 1900 with 
Father Emile Nicolas as superior. Bordeaux is now in the province of 
Paris. 
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BOSSCHEHOOFD 
The retreat house under the patronage of St. Gerard was founded by 
the Dutch province on 22nd April 1912. In the beginning it was 
dependent on the house of Roosendaal. 

BOSSERS Adriaan 
Was born in Raamsdunk in the diocese of 's Hertogenbosch on 23rd 




